Hnited States Senate

WASMIMGTON OC 20010

pate: December 16, 1987

RESPECTFULLY REFERRED TO:

Mr. Carlton Kammerer

pDirector, Office of Congressional
Affairs

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

1717 H Street, N.W.

washington, D.C. 20555

The attached communication is sent for your consideration.
Please investigate and forward me the necessary information for
reply, returning the enclosed correspondence with your answer.

By direction of:

PLEASE REPLY TO:
senator Phil Gramm

515 Pusk Avenue, $8632
Houston, Texas 77002

Attention: Carole J. Scharth

9509110350 9508
PDR FOIA e
WEBER95-2895 PDR
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Senator Fhil Gramm December 7 . 1987
GO0 Jackson Street
pallas. TX 75202

Sub sect: Comanche Feal nuclear Flant

Dear Sir:

1 am writing to you asking your support and 1nvol vement 1n the
Comanche Feal Citizen’s Audit. As & member of thas Qroup, I am
convinced of the immediate necessity of performing such an
audit,

i am enclosing some material which may be of interest to you and
will answer any questions you may have on this subect.

i teel it 16 imperative to move quickly on this oue to the
critical nature of the situation.

sincerely
\ m

hn T. Conner



